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Tim Carroll

From: Pam Goff <pclarkgoff@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 1:47 PM
To: Tim Carroll
Subject: Conservation Commission

Dear Tim, 
 Would you please indicate to the selectmen that I would like to serve another term on the conservation commission.  The 
cases are getting more complicated and I think my experience may be useful.  Thank you.  Pam 


